
What have we been learning this week? 

Week beginning 4/12/23 

 

This week we have been writing cards to our family in 

the post office area, we have been wrapping presents 

and decorating the classroom.  

Book of the week– Fast, Fast, Nice and Slow 

Rhyme of the week–  The Tractor Song 

Word of the week–  empty  

Math's 

We have been singing 

number songs and learn-

ing about number 5 this 

week.  

We have been wrapping 

different shaped and 

considering how much 

paper we will 

need? 

Literacy 

This week we have been labelling the anteater and naming 

parts of the book. We have been discussing pictures and making 

silly soup sounds.  

Next Week 

We will be preparing for our Christmas performance by singing songs. Our Christmas workshop 

will be offering the children a number of festive activities to get involved in!  

Book of the week– Dear Santa Rhyme of the week–  Christmas Songs Word of the week–  First  

A letter has been sent out about our Christmas performance on Thursday 21st December at 

9:30—10am.  

As the weather has gotten so cold please can we ask all children to bring in labelled hats and 

mittens.  

Pre-school would kindly welcome any donations of socks, pants and spare uniform please; we 

have currently ran out of spare socks for those tiny toes!!! 


